
Thanks for getting us the letters for the Board meeting.  I am in the process of calling up Board members to
try and make sure that we have a quorum.
 
Dr. Johnson, State Superintendent will not be able to attend due to scheduling problems but he will be
asked to send a representative.  If the Governor is going to attend, we don't need anybody to chair the
meeting.  If not, I may be able to get Mr. Sanders to chair the meeting.  If you find out that he cannot attend,
please let me know as early as possible.
 
If you know of anything that we need to do prior to that time, please give me a call.
 
Joe
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